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 Objection

Comments Allowing further fossil fuel extraction is totally wrong headed given the climate emergency the planet is
facing. It is essential that we look to meet our energy needs in sustainable, renewable ways. What
fossil fuels remain in the ground need to stay in the ground. This proposal would materially impact the
health of the local population with increased traffic and air pollution, not to mention the potential for
accidental/incidental pollution of groundwater. Balcombe has made its objections to proposals in the
village over and over again. Wildfires are burning across the world; glaciers are melting in the Arctic -
the climate emergency is unfolding in real time and to allow this proposal would be grossly
irresponsible and morally wrong.
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